## Learning for Life!

Headteacher: Ms Annemari Ottridge M.Ed. NPQH NPQEL



Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware, next Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> March is 'World Book Day'. World Book Day is a charity on a mission to help change children's lives by making reading together and reading for pleasure a habit for life.

Next week we will be celebrating our love of reading throughout the school with competitions, discussions, author visits and workshops. We warmly encourage pupils to join staff in dressing up as their favourite book character on **Thursday 2**<sup>nd</sup> **March** for a costume parade. If this proves tricky, it remains (as always) optional and non-school uniform is also welcome on this day.

As part of this celebration we are asking all children to send a photo of them reading or enjoying a book in an unusual place at home. There will be a competition for the most creative pictures, so please send your child's photo to their form tutor by Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> March. We will then share the photos within school and award prizes!

Don't forget to use your book token (in your child's diary) to claim your free book.

We can't wait to see what you are all reading!

Kind regards,

K Gregor

Primary English Lead

**E Woodward** 

Secondary English Lead

Lonsdale School, Brittain Way, Stevenage, Hertfordshire, SG2 8UT Telephone: 01438 726999, email: <a href="mailto:admin@lonsdale.herts.sch.uk">admin@lonsdale.herts.sch.uk</a> <a href="mailto:www.lonsdale.herts.sch.uk">www.lonsdale.herts.sch.uk</a>













